
Attention Tenants: 

 Garbage pick-up is on Monday and Friday. If there is a holiday, then 

it’s the following day. Garbage service is for household garbage only. It 

is to be in bags, in a closed container left on your patio for pick-up. If 

you need something other than household garbage to be hauled off, 

talk to the garbage servicemen for their service. You also have the 

option to take it to the free dump site located off of baseline. Garbage is 

not to be left on the side of the road, or outside your patio. Leaving 

garbage on the side of the road, not in a container, is unsanitary and an 

eye sore for other tenants. Let’s all work together to keep this area a 

better looking area than the rest of the neighborhood.  

Thank you for you cooperation; Management 


